
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

October 29, 2023 

· WĊđĈĔĒĊ!  Please sign in on a fellowship pad, located at the end of your 
pew.  Provide your email to be added to our e-newsletter list. 

· Place your prayer requests in the basket on the table at the rear of the 
sanctuary.  They will be collected five minutes before the start of worship. 

· Hearing assisted devices are available from the sound board operator.  
These transmit the sound from the microphones directly to your ears.  
Magnifying sheets are available on the table in the narthex by the office. 

· We are livestreaming worship on Facebook and YouTube. 

+++ 

· Adult Sunday School is after worship in the Library.  The class is 
watching and discussing The Chosen, the TV series that explores Jesus’ life 
from the perspective of those who encountered him.  Today’s episode is S2 
E6: “Unlawful”.  Matthew and Simon try to get along as they search for 
Mary in dark places.  The group fears for Mary as they struggle with lack 
of food and bad news about John the Baptist.  Jesus continues to upset 
Pharisees across multiple regions.  Previous episodes are at thechosen.tv. 

· Pledge cards for 2024 are due today.  Thank you for your support!!! 

· The Deacons are collecting items for the Food Bank:  boxed stuffing, 
baked beans, canned pumpkin, canned peas, canned corn, hearty soups, 
mac n' cheese, peanut butter, jelly.  The final day for donations is today. 

· UKirk’s fall trivia night will be Friday, Nov. 3.  See the board outside 
the office for details.  (UKirk is the Presbyterian student campus ministry.) 

· The Administration Committee invites you to assist with the fall church 
yard and garden clean-up on Saturday, Nov. 4, beginning at 9:00 am. 

· Boy Scout Troop 763 is taking orders for 24” fresh fir Christmas 
wreaths at $25.  Delivery is the week of Thanksgiving; pay at the time of 
delivery.  There is a limited supply.  Order on the bulletin board outside 
the office, or contact Andrew Mackey, Luke Mackey, or Bruce Archer. 

· There will be a special dinner following worship on Sunday, Nov. 26, 
hosted by the participants of the mission trip to Pine Ridge Indian 
Reservation, featuring a Native-inspired menu drawn from an award-
winning cookbook.  Trip participants will share music and artwork from 
the Reservation, and afterwards we’ll see some highlights from the trip in 
photos.  Bring your friends, family, appetite, curiosity, and Christian love! 
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